Tuesday, February 28th 2017

Dear Members of the Tontitown Planning Commission:

We received your letter regarding the appeal of the Potts Family LLC rezoning request.

We are in complete agreement with the amended drawing (attached) leaving the R-3 zoning at the top of the hill which overlooks/backs up to our property.

We would like to thank the Planning Commission as well as the Potts family for understanding our concerns and working with us to come to a compromise regarding the rezoning request. We very much appreciate your time and service to our community.

Lewis and Julie McClendon

